South East Regional Delegates Report  May 2019
The South East region has been rather busy recently, with members enjoying the most of the lovely weather and taking part in the regional events. Firstly was our beach walk the weather was delightful and all the donkeys and people thoroughly enjoyed themselves, as well as a well earned sit down at the café afterwards. The donkeys as always were popular with the public and many people enjoyed seeing them there. This was shortly followed by our first show of the year SEDS, unfortunately due to various reasons numbers were down but those that went enjoyed themselves.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Other shows within our region will shortly be upon us. The region will be hosting a long reining  day in Four Elms on  16th June;  and also a donkey and mule day, with a barrel racing demo with the mules and a picturesque donkey walk and wonderful BBQ in Shoreham on 21st July.                                     
If anyone would like to come along to any of these events then you are very welcome and please do get in touch.
In the meantime enjoy your donkeys,
Coral Weaver
